
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JUNE 14TH 2019 

Dear Parents, 

  Wow!  What a super Open  Gardens we had.  Despite 

the horrible weather, we had lots of visitors and we were 

overwhelmed by all the lovely comments people made 

about our gardens and our school in general.  Lots of 

people now want to get involved with us and we’ve had 

offers to volunteer in school, donate items we need etc.  

Thank you to all the staff who gave up their weekends to 

be in school and especially to Mr Coutts - the gardens 

have very much been his vision and wouldn’t have 

happened without him.  A huge thank you to Mr Tull who 

braved the awful rain on Friday to finish off the sensory 

garden - it’s gorgeous! 

Well done to the choir who took part in the Bordon 

Schools Choir Concert last night. What a treat we had!  

Thank you to Mrs Hoe and Miss Lawrance for their hard 

work in getting the children ready and for leading last 

night. 

Nine children from Y3,4 took part in a super Rounders 

Tournament at Bohunt on Tuesday, even braving the 

rain at the end! They triumphed with 2nd place and did 

everyone proud with both their behaviour and their 

sporting attitude. 

Best wishes Tessa Cooper and Ruth Worswick 
 
 

Wrens – Scarlett for her super number 

work and presentation. 

 

Robins – Harrison for always trying his 

hardest and working with such 

enthusiasm. 

 

Nightingales – Goodness for always 

making such an effort with his 

learning. 

 

Woodpeckers – Emilia for her hard 

work to improve her reading. 

 

Hawks –  Aaron for keeping his work so 

neat and tidy. 

 
Owls – Finley for being so careful with 

his spellings & his ambitious 

vocabulary. 

 

Letters/emails home this week: 

Year 6 – Leavers’ service  

Some Y3 – playground leader’s 

Y 6 – BBQ, Awards and Camp 

Year 6 – Performance Letter 

Y 4&5 Mill Chase Taster Day 

Froth – Bingo in June 

Free Ukulele lesson 

RACE FOR LIFE 

We’re hopeful Race for Life will now take place on July 
10th! Weather permitting, come watch us run from 1pm. 
Kids in PE kits please and make sure they have water 
bottles. 

 If you are able to contribute to this important cause, 
here is a link to the fundraising page: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-
holme-church-of-england-school 

 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Friday June 21st – FROTH Family Bingo 

Tuesday June 25th – Y6 Leavers’ Service 

Thursday/Friday June 27th/28th – INSET days 

Monday July 1st – INSET day 

Wednesday July 3rd – Y5,6 Football at Perins - TBC 

Thursday July 4th – Y6 Theatre trip 

Friday July 5th - Moving Up Day 

Saturday July 6th – Summer Fair 

Wednesday July 10th – Race for Life 

Wednesday July 17th - Sports Day 

Thursday July 18th – Y6 performance 2pm and 6pm 

Friday July 19th - Grounds Afternoon 2 - 4pm 

Friday July 19th – Y6 BBQ, Rounders, Awards, 
Sleepover 

Tuesday July 23rd – Last day of school! 

Wednesday July 24th – Summer holidays begin! 

Wednesday September 4th - INSET Day 

Thursday September 5th - Back to School 

Friday September 6th - Grounds Afternoon 2 - 4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

CLIMBING FRAME SAFETY 

Please ensure small children are kept 
off the KS2 climbing frame when 

waiting in the playground at pick up 
or drop off. It can only be used when 

supervised by school staff. 

GROUNDS MAINTENANCE 

  We don’t want to lose the 

momentum of our wonderful 

gardening.  We’re going to have 

regular Grounds Afternoons to keep on 

top of the weeding etc.  

Can you spare an hour or two to help ? 

The children can join you and play 

after school. 

Come along on Friday, July 19th from 2 

- 4pm 

 

 

LONG HAIR 

Don’t forget to make sure shoulder-

length hair is tied back please. It’s 

safer for the children and it helps us 

fight the headlice battle! 

MILL CHASE MATHS CHALLENGE 

Congrats to Mylee, Ashley, Chloe and Joseph who 

represented the school at the Mill Chase Primary 

Maths Challenge. The questions were incredibly 

hard and the kids had to work together really well 

throughout. They had great fun and came 3rd! 

 



                   
 
                                                                                             Thursday 6th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 18th June, Year 4/5 are lucky enough to be spending the day at a Mill 
Chase taster day.  
 
The children will be provided with lunch on that day so they only need to bring a 
water bottle.  
Please take your child to Mill Chase reception for 8.45 am where Ms Lawrance will 
meet them. Please collect them at the same location at 2.45 pm. We encourage 
parents to speak to each other regarding transporting the children. Please let us 
know if you have any concerns. 
 
Mill Chase will be taking photos during the day.  If you do not wish your child to be 
included in these, please inform us by email. 
 
Kind Regards, 
School Office 
 



 

11.06.19 

Dear Parents, 

The Y3 Playground Leaders have an exciting opportunity to attend a 

playleaders’ training course, funded by the Healthy Active Lifestyles Initiative. 

This will take place at Bordon Junior School on Tuesday 18th June and the 

children will be accompanied by Mrs Statham and Mrs Wilkinson during the 

day.  

We are asking parents to drop the children off at Bordon Juniors at 9.25 and 

collect them at 2.15. Please do think about car sharing to make it easier for all 

and let us know if those timings are going to be an issue. 

The children need to be wearing PE kit and will need a packed lunch and water 

bottle with them. 

Regards, 

Tessa Cooper 



 

14.06.19 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Tuesday 25th June. 

Dear Parents,  

Each year, church schools in the Guildford Diocese are invited to attend an end of 

Year 6 Service and celebration at Guildford Cathedral. The trip takes place during 

the school day; we will depart school at approximately 11.00 am and return to 

school by approximately 2.45pm.  The children will be travelling in parent/staff cars. 

We will be eating lunch on the grass at the Cathedral, before the service. Every child 

needs to bring their lunch in a rucksack please. 

Please could you email consent for your child to participate.  

Please help us to make sure your child looks their smartest on this day, ensuring 

school jumpers and smart shoes are worn. 

 

With thanks, 

Mrs Cooper 

 

 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Tuesday 25th June. 

I give consent for __________________________________ to attend the Year 6 

Guildford Cathedral visit on 25th June, travelling in staff/parent cars. 

 

Signed__________________________________ 



 

Dear Parents, 

  Year 6 excitedly invite you to their end of school performance of: 

‘DO YOU REMEMBER?’ 

on 

Thursday 18th July 

at 2pm or 6:00pm 

(No young children at the evening performance) 

  The tickets cost £2 each. You may have as many as you like – the more the 

merrier!  

  Please reply either by email or by sending in the slip below, letting us know 

how many tickets you would like and to which show.  Please ensure that all 

children attend the evening performance, even if no family members are 

watching that show.  

_________________________________________________________ 

Name of child: ___________________________ 

I would like __________ tickets for the afternoon performance 

I would like __________ tickets for the evening performance 

I enclose ___________ money for tickets   



 
14.06.19 

Dear Parents, 

  We are thrilled to invite your child and yourselves to the Year 6 BBQ and award ceremony on 
Friday 19th July from 5pm to 7pm.  Food and soft drinks will be provided. We will be handing out 
Yearbooks and hoodies and some children will receive awards.  This is a special occasion, just for 
Y6 and their parents, so siblings or wider family may not attend. 

  The evening will also include the hotly awaited Parents/Staff Vs Children rounders match, so 
make sure you bring your running shoes!   

  After the event, the children are invited to stay overnight at school at Y6 ‘camp’.  We will be 
‘sleeping’ in the hall so children need to bring sleeping bags, pillows, pyjamas, toothbrushes and 
toothpaste.  They may bring roll-mats or blow up mattresses, otherwise the gym mats can be used 
to sleep on.  The children do not need to wear uniform.  No electronic devices and no food are to 
be brought.   

  We will give the children breakfast in the morning and they will need collecting at 10:00 on 
Saturday 20th July. Please don’t be late as we staff will be very keen to hand your children back and 
get home ourselves! 
 
Regards, 
Mrs Cooper 
 

 
Name of child: ________________________________ 
 
Number of parents attending: _________________________ 
 
Number of vegetarian options wanted: __________ 
 
I give permission for my child to sleep over at Y6 camp. 

My child will be collected at 10am by:  _________________________________ 

Signed: ______________________________ 



FAMILY

Come and play some bingo with 
the kids. Straight after school; 
3.15-5.00pm eyes down at 
3.30pm.
£1 for a book of 4 games.
Free tea and coffee for grown ups 
and squash for children.
There will be snacks and cakes 
for sale at 25p each.
Prizes for complete lines and full 
house.
There's a raffle too, £1 per row of 
tickets.
Lots of fun for everyone!

The Holme Church Of 
England Primary School
Openfields, Headley, 
Bordon, Hampshire GU35 
8PQ

21st June

3.15pm-4.30pm




